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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE

MONDAY 27TH JUNE, 2005

QUESTION NO. 21 

QUESTION:

Councillor K. Warren

"To ask the Manager if *details supplied has permission from South Dublin County Council to pursue a commercial activity from the address in question, and if not, what action is open to the Council to rectify this matter?"

REPLY:

No planning permission has been granted for commercial activity at this address, and to date no complaints been received by the Planning Enforcement section.  This matter has now been referred to the Planning Inspector for his investigation. Any enforcement action considered necessary will be initiated. The Councillor will be kept informed as the matter progresses.

